
From: Graham Gibbens, Cabinet Member for Adult Social Care and 
Public Health

Penny Southern, Corporate Director of Adult Social Care and 
Health

To: Adult Social Care Cabinet Committee – 17 May 2019

Subject: Verbal update by the Cabinet Member and Corporate Director

Classification: Unrestricted

Electoral Divisions:  All

The Cabinet Member will verbally update Members of the Committee on: -

 19 March – Attended a meeting at the Diocese of Canterbury regarding 
Safeguarding the vulnerable

 21 March – Spoke at the Esther Inspiration Day 

 12 April – Visited the Canterbury Oast Trust & Rare Breeds Centre with Penny 
Southern and the Chairman of the Council

 23 April - Observed the CHOC and MDT Meeting at Northgate Medical Centre in 
Canterbury

The Director of Partnerships, Anne Tidmarsh (covering for the Corporate Director) will 
verbally update Members of the Committee on: -

 Update on the Adult Social Care and Health Structure

 Care Sector Workforce Development


